Unversity of Maryland
Department of Chemical and Nuclear Engineering
LLEGE PARK, MARYIAND 20742

Juky 6, 1979

Dr. Joseph M. Hendrnie

Chainman & Commissionen

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissior
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dean Commissioner Hendrie:

On benald 04 the jaculty and students of the Nuclear Engincering
Progham at the University of Maryland, 1 would tike to {nvite
you and your wife to an infjorumal dinner on the evening of Avjusi
the 3nd, 1979.

A good number c¢f our students are working as swmmer 4 .eans on
as co-op Atudents with U.S. NRC this summer. One of our graduate
students s an ACRS Fellow and some 0§ our faculty and students
plan to get tegether downtown and go to divaer sometime this
summer. We would be honoted if you and your wife would be able
Lo join us s our guests. 1 have Apoken to your personal secre-
tany Ms. Peggy Shuttlewornth and she has suggested August 31d as
a tentative date.

Thank you very much for your consideration. We Look 4fomward to
an early and favorudle response.

Sincerely yours,

Q(.C/"u?z i
Richard Lee
Graduate Student

ce: D F. Muwno

MNuclear Engineering Program
Tel. 301-454-2430/6
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